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Hello, I am in opposition of making in-person voting mandatory as a previous resident 

of a state that did in-person voting. It was a really tedious process that did not include 

everyone that was able to vote and I think being in Oregon now it's been fantastic to 

see more voter turn out and truly get the voice of the people. I would urge you to 

reconsider making in-person voting mandatory and thank you for your time. 


